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     Since returning home from our National Convention I have moved to Celina, 
Texas. In between     packing and moving I kept in touch with everyone and was 
available for meetings that were called by our President. I am preparing to attend 
the board meeting in October with our newly elected board members. 

 

Kathy Andras 

 

 

 

 


